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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. D 83 , 8. 2023
June 8, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel /staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the communication from Rev. Fr. John Michael Arquero, SHMI, Vice
Rector and Vocation Director, Sons of Holy Mary Immaculate Fr. Joseph
Frassinetti Seminary, regarding their request to conduct a short vocation
campaign to the Grade 10 and Senior High School students of the public schools
under this division during the month of June 2023.

Participation to said activity is voluntary and must adhere with DepEd Order No.
9, s. 2023 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more information, please contact:

Name or Office: REV. FR. JOHN MICHAEL ARQUERO, SHMI
Vice-Rector and Vocation Director

Contact Details: Isabella De Rosis St., Multinational Village,
1700 Paranaque City, Philippines
(02) 8289509
(02) 8282338
sonsmaryphil@yahoo.com

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (026) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph
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FR. JOSEF I FRASSINETTFSEMINARY
Tsabella De Rosis St., Multinational Village, 1700 Parafiaque City, Philippines
Tel (02) 8289509, Telefax (02) 8282338
sonsmaryphil@yahoo.com

June 8, 2023

MR. MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN
Superintendent

Department of Education Capiz Division Office
Brgy. Banica Roxas City

To the Superintendent,
Greetings of Peace!

The Sons of Holy Mary Immaculate is a Pontifical Religious Congregation founded by
Venerable Fr. Joseph Frassinetti in Italy, canonically accepted in the Philippines since 1989. We
are especially dedicated to the promotion of religious and diocesan priestly vocations.

In connection with this, we would like to ask permission to have a short vocation campaign to
the Grade 10 and Senior high school students of the public schools under your respective
division office during the month of June 2023. This is the only month that we have a break from
the school. We wish also to coordinate with every Principal of the schools for assistance.

We look forward to hear from you soon. It is our great joy in advance for your kindness and
consideration. Thank you and God bless!

In Christ,

Rev. Fr. John Mic¢hael Arquero, SHMI
Vice-Rector and Vpcation Director

Rev. Fr. Péolo O. Pirlo, SHMI
Rector




D QTJ ED DepEd Capiz <capiz@deped.gov.ph>

attached here is intent letter to conduct vocation campaign
1 message

Sons of Holy Mary Immaculate Seminary <sonsmaryphil1989@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 8, 2023 at 1:46 PM
To: capiz@deped.gov.ph

Sons of Holy Mary Immaculate
Fr. Joseph Frassinetti Seminary

Office of the Vocation Director

#30 Madre Isabel de Rosis St, Multinational Village, Paranaque City
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